
Encore residents recently enjoyed making miniature 

gingerbread houses in their rooms. Each resident 

received a kit complete with gingerbread cookies, 

icing, and an assortment of candy to decorate their 

houses. 



Happy Birthday 
Residents:  

C. Sonnier    1/02  

E. Dean    1/03  

L. Duhon    1/16  

C. Benoit    1/20  

G. Logan    1/23  

D. Parker    1/23  

K. Bergeron    1/25  

 

 

Employees:  

Crystal Broussard   1/01  

Monica Campbell   1/08  

Jackie Thevis   1/10  

Temica Skinner   1/17  

Frances Hebert   1/18  

Tanajia Robinson   1/19  

Torie Gibson    1/20  

  
    

Happy Anniversary 

Erin Mclain      1 year  

Ada Carrier      1 year  

Gabrielle Wingate   1 year             

 

 

Hereõs to a bright New Year and 

a fond farewell to the old;  

Hereõs to the things that are yet 

to come, and to the memories 

that we hold.   

Mrs. Evola 

Silvia 

òItõs not whether you get knocked down, 

Itõs whether you get up. 

  -Vince Lombardi 



 

 

 

Special thanks to the Crowley Solitic Club for crafting and donating  

these lovely Christmas wreaths to the residents at Encore, and 

putting smiles on our faces. The walls are looking very merry and 

bright because of your thoughtfulness.   


